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April 3, 2012

Honorable Mitchell Englander
Los Angeles City Council

200 N. Spring Street

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Councilman Englander:

At the April 3, 2012 meeting of the Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council (PRNC) the Board
discussed the ongoing parking problem at Holleigh Bernson Park. The PRNC had previously
addressed the issue and sent a letter to Councilman Smith on June 16, 2011 suggesting a
possible solution: “to change the no parking rules and signs to allow parking on the west and
north side of the park. The signs could say no parking from dust to dawn to prevent overnight
parking.”

At the April 3, 2012 meeting the Board and stakeholders reviewed drawings prepared by the
Porter Ranch Development Company. The drawings propose street striping changes to
accommodate additional parking for the park: restripe the northbound lanes of Porter Ranch
Drive to one left turn only, one middle lane straight and one right turn only at the intersection
with Sesnon Blvd.

The Board supports the proposed street restriping and voted unanimously to send this letter
requesting your support for the street changes and parking rules. We appreciate your attention
to this important matter for Porter Ranch.

Sincerely,

vt 08

Mel Mitchell
President
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